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September Guests

Rev. DeWaun Ashley and his family embarked on a
journey to Central Europe, starting in Budapest,
Hungary. I had the pleasure of meeting them there
on September 4, 2024, and we explored part of the
city that evening. It was an honor to introduce them
to the Cseh family, missionaries in Hungary, on
Thursday. They guided us to the castle, where we
prayed for the city from the castle walls, taking in
the magnificent views.

We returned to Prague on Saturday afternoon, and
of course, we took the opportunity to show them
around Stáré Město & Nová Město (Old Town/New
Town). Most importantly, Pastor Ashley delivered a
heartfelt message to the Prague congregation on
Sunday! Their presence was truly a blessing to our
congregation. We are thankful for their visit and
hope they carry wonderful memories of this great
city and its people. I should mention that Pastor
Ashley is my pastor, so it was particularly
meaningful to spend time with him and his family.
His sons, Rev. Gentry and Rev. Kason Ashley, added
to the joy and fun of our time together!
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Per usual, I took pics for others but forgot to take many
for myself. But here are the Ashleys with some of our

Filipino congregations

September marks the beginning of the Fall Semester for the Prague and Budapest Bible Schools. We held the
Prague Bible School on September 14, 2024, and then I returned to Budapest the following Saturday, September
21, 2024, for their Fall Semester. I always feel blessed to preach at the Sunday service for the church. The Cseh
family are doing a great work in Hungary and it’s always a blessing to be in Budapest. In Prague we have begun to
make our last weekend of the month our fellowship weekend. This weekend (9/28/24), our Bible study group met
at a local bowling alley for a great time of fun and fellowship. Then on Sunday (9/29/24) I was privileged to preach
the Sunday service in Prague. September has been a blessed month and I’m looking forward to October!

The Fall Semester Has Arrived!!!
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